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Dear Members and Friends, 

 

The War Poetry Review 2014-15, the Journal of the War Poets Association 

(WPA), edited by the eminent war poetry and First World War scholars Santanu 

Das and Kate McLoughlin is now available.   

The Review is dedicated to the memory of Jon Stallworthy, a great friend of 

the WPA, who died last November and includes a conversation on War Poetry 

in which Jon and Santanu took part in 2012 with Andrew Motion and Michael 

Longley.  There are in addition a number of excellent articles by distinguished 

contributors and the Committee takes this opportunity to thank very warmly 

the editors for their hard work on the Review and all the contributors for their 

most welcome contributions. 

The Review is being posted to all current WPA members who have asked for a 

copy and will also be posted on our website: www.warpoets.org for members 

who have asked not to have a copy but to see it online.  

The WPA Committee will be meeting again in the summer to continue our plan-

ning for the Somme visit in October 2016.  More detail of where we are on this 

is set out over the page. 

In addition, the Committee is considering a joint event with the Wilfred Owen 

Association to be held probably in November and when we have something 

definite on this we will post details on the website. 

Please keep in touch with us, via the website and e mail, with your ideas on 

war poetry and what the WPA should be doing.  We are also always looking for 

support and new committee members with ideas and enthusiasm. 

With best wishes for 2015 from the WPA Committee, 

 

David Worthington,  

Chairman. 

 


